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Current Enrollment Numbers:

3rd Grade 4th Grade 5th Grade Total

57 81
(1-Cornerstone)

(2-FACES)
(2-Private School)

83
(1-Cornerstone)

221

Highlights:
-Congratulations to Mrs. Mathis’ class for winning Dilly Bars for the best attendance at Lincoln School during
December (96.2%). That is back-to-back months!

-In December, students completed a variety of projects about the holiday season. One project the 5th graders
worked on was “Christmas Around the World”. They were tasked with learning about a country, how they
celebrate that time of year, and different food dishes.

-Third grade classrooms held late December events such as gingerbread house building and hot cocoa with
families. These events had great turnouts and families/students enjoyed their time together.

-The 4th graders had an Ugly Christmas Sweater Competition where they designed sweaters on paper (uglier
the better), and then their peers voted on Google Forms in different categories.

-Lincoln School had our winter MAP testing during the week of January 9th. Congratulations to Mrs. King, Mrs.
Cross, and Mrs. Chernisky for their students showing the most growth in 3rd, 4th, and 5th grades respectively.
Congratulations to Benton Cothern-Math and Aliyah Wright-Reading for scoring the highest in 3rd grade.
Congratulations to Kameron Durham-Math and Autumn Tucker/Karen Ivan-Reading for scoring the highest in
4th grade. Congratulations to Joleigh Hebenstreit-Math and Zayden Powyszynski/Lucy Ishmael-Reading for
scoring the highest in 5th grade.

-STEM w/ Kim: Ms. Hahnenkamp continues to do engaging activities with all three grade levels. She does a
great job with 5tv crew, is working with the Special Education department on a trial for Scanning Pens, and
plans/implements continued projects for 3rd/4th/5th grade students to grow in their science, math, reading,
social, and problem-solving areas.
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-Congratulations to the following Lincoln School students and staff members on being selected as our
character trait winners for December. Our character trait for the month was RESPONSIBLE!

Congratulations to 3rd graders: Zariyah Dunn, Chase Clements, Vinnie Dilley, Raelyn Beveridge, Madison
Gee, Sophia Martell, Madison Newton, Chloe Heldebrandt, Aliana Kohute, Zoey Lyons.

Congratulations to 4th graders: Tyson Beaty, Isabella Cravens, Raelynne Matherly, Kameron Durham, Sophia
Lees, Zac Merritt, Alyvia Casner, Chesni McCurry, Samantha Hudelson, Remy Klein

Congratulations to 5th graders: Tymber Evrley, Brecklen Henderson, JoLeigh Hebenstreit, Kallie Morgason,
Kynlie Durbin, Joslyn Welton, Lucas Matthews, Leah Compton, Drake Bland, Chasity Durbin, Calli Ballew

Congratulations to our selected staff members: Natalie Epley, Jenny Hedderich, Ashlie Mathis, Robyn Foster,
Lori Harlow, Ron Brown.
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